


VI.  Discussion of revised Administrative Sabbatical proposal 
 
The committee continued discussion of the Administrative Sabbatical proposal, mostly along 
the lines of clarification and recommendations for clearer language.  The chair will submit a 
subsequent revision to the committee. 

 
VII.  Royalty Distributions Revisions    

 
One committee member made recommendations via email for minor language changes to this 
proposed policy update.  Those recommendations will be reviewed by General Counsel.  
Overall, the committee viewed the proposed updates favorably, given that the new policy 
would provide significantly higher financial incentives to faculty inventors than what is 
specified under the current policy.  The proposed changes would also bring Villanova’s patent 
policies closer into line with peer institutions. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00. 
 

  
 


